
Monday 20th April 2020 

 

Hi everyone, I hope you had a lovely Easter ‘holiday’ and enjoyed some more free 

time with your family at home, perhaps having a go at some of the Easter 

challenge activities we sent out? Today is officially the first day of the Summer 

Term, so I have got some new maths and English activities which will be sent out 

daily to you by email and also shared on our website. I hope you’re ready and 

excited to start our new learning! 

Maths 

Our school follows a scheme called White Rose Maths, which sets out how we 

teach all the maths topics we are meant to cover over the year. They have set 

up a really helpful home learning section on their website, with a page for each 

year group and special daily tasks. There is a video clip which talks you through 

each day’s ‘lesson’ that you should watch before attempting the task, then there 

is an activity sheet, and an answer sheet to look at to check your answers. The 

link for this week’s learning is here: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/ 

There are 5 lessons: 1 Make a Whole, 2 Write Decimals, 3 Compare Decimals, 4 

Order Decimals, 5 Friday Challenge! The first video clip links back to a previous 

lesson that they set before the Easter holidays, when I hadn’t set you this 

work, so don’t worry too much about that first introductory minute or two. 

Please work through these at your own pace, and certainly no more than 1 lesson 

per day! I will download the activity sheets and answer sheets and put these on 

the website for you, but if you have any trouble accessing or viewing these, you 

can get them yourself from the website. 

I hope the videos are helpful, and that the work isn’t too tricky for you. I will 

be ringing you all again this week, and again weekly from now on, so if there is 

anything you struggle with, want to ask or check, please let me know. 

Looking forward to speaking to you soon! 

Miss Smith. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/

